
Graduates Needed: 

 If you have a high school or college graduate, please email or call the church office. We would like 

to honor their accomplishments with a small celebration after church in June.  

Church Board Positions: 

 There are multiple board positions that we are still looking to fill here at St. Mark. Currently, we are 

looking to fill two positions for the Congregational Fund, 1-2 positions for the Board of Deacons, as well as 

the position of congregational treasurer. Contact the church office or the Board of Directors if you have 

questions or are interested in serving.  

Daughters of St Mark: 

 After a long break due to Covid, the Daughters of St. Mark will met On Wednesday, April 26th @ 

1:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. All women of the church are invited to attend. Pastor Tyler will open the 

meeting with a bible study than we will discuss our future direction. Any questions, please contact Peggy 

Bulkow or Sue Meyer.  

Confirmation Sunday: 

 Join us for Confirmation Sunday on Sunday, May 7th! A light reception of cake and refreshments 

will be held in the narthex following worship to celebrate our confirmand, Jana Brocher.  

Voter’s Meeting: 

 We will have our Spring Voter’s Meeting, Sunday, May 21st following worship. One of the items 

we will be voting on is the transfer as a congregation out of the English District into the South Wisconsin 

District of the Lutheran Church Missouri Synod. A letter was sent to all members this past week with more  

information regarding the transfer. In order to learn more about the proposed idea and to ask questions,    

information sessions will be available to the congregation during the following Bible study hours in April: 

the 19th (Wed, 9am), 23rd (Sun, 10:15am), 26th (Wed, 9am), and the 30th (Sun, 10:15am). If you have any 

questions, contact Pastor, a member of our Board of Directors, or a member of our Board of Deacons. 

Thrivent Choice Dollars: 

 Thank you for designating your Choice Dollars to St Mark. The church has received $1150 for the 

month of April. If you would like more information on the program, please call Thrivent @ 1-800-847-4836 

or Bev Sorenson @ 920-458-4279. 

  

 The Stewardship chart, formerly included in the messenger, is now  

available in your mailboxes.  
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Sunday, April 16 

 9:00am Worship Service w/ HC 

 10:00am Bible Study 

 10:15am Sunday School 

 10:15am Cong. Fund mtg 

Monday, April 17 

Tuesday, April 18 

 7:00am Men’s Bible Study 

Wednesday, April 19 

 8:30am Matins in Chapel 

 9:00am Bible Study 

 9:00am-12:30pm Parish Nurse 

 10:00am Grief Share 

 11:30am R & R @ Riverdale Country Club 

 4:45pm Bells Rehearsal 

Thursday, April 20 

 4:00pm Choir Practice 

Friday, April 21 

 8:30am Food Pantry Workers 

 9:30am Food Pantry 

Saturday, April 22 

Sunday, April 23 

 9:00am Worship Service w/HC 

 10:00am Bible Study 

The Messenger: A week at a glance 

April 16th —April 23rd 

God’s blessings to all who worship 

with us today! Visitors, we welcome 

you! We are thankful for your        

presence among us. If you would like 

someone to contact you, please take 

time to sign our friendship pad, noting 

your address and phone number and 

we will be glad to follow up on your    

visit. Please introduce yourself to our 

pastor, Pastor Tyler Werner. We hope 

and pray you come again and worship 

with us! 

Hearing Assistance Devices: Contact  an usher for 
help. 

Wheelchairs: Reserved pews in the right front 
aisle and in the middle of the sanctuary. 

Parents w/ Younger Children: Last few rows are 

reserved and a family room (off to the right as you 

leave the sanctuary) is available also. 


